

A note from Mrs Birss

A very warm welcome to year 1 for you and your child. The children have had a good first week and have settled iin well to their new class and all the new routines.

Myself and Mrs Goodman will be free at the end of the day if you need to catch us about anything as in the morning we have to get the children into school quietly and quickly in order to start our learning.

Year 1 Class 3 Autumn1 Newsletter

Important Reminders:

Children in school have to line up in their class before coming in to school. We have made a good start with this and I am super impressed with how well everyone is doing. As we get quicker at it we will be able to start or early morning practice work where we learn new sounds, do hand writing practice and number work. You can help with this by giving your child a quick kiss and cuddle and putting them in the line.

This term in class we are learning about...

<u>History-</u> In class we will be learning to compare travel and toys from Victorian times and the present time

<u>Geography-</u>In class we will be learning the four compass points, the differences between globes and maps and finding the northern and southern hemispheres

<u>DT-</u>In class we will be learning about solid structures, how to make them stable and stronger..

Science-In class we will be learning about different materials and relating this to toys

Weekly reminders:

Children will need to come to school in outdoor P.E kit every Tuesday. Dark jogging bottoms, white t-shirt and their school jumper/cardigan